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NURTURE PROGRESS EXCEL 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are absolutely delighted to be able to welcome you all to Minnows Class, whether it 

is a long-awaited return or for your first term with us. We are very much looking 

forward to our exciting Toys topic and discovering more about these in our journey 

together. We hope you all had a very enjoyable summer and are well rested.  

 

This year the staffing in Minnows Class will be as follows; 

Mrs Lisa Murrell -Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

Miss Ally Weetch - Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

This year the support staff in Minnow Class will be Mrs Elaine Cox and Mrs Cath 

Pargeter. 

 

We will be having PE lessons on Tuesdays and Thursdays so please send your child to 

school in their PE kits for both of these days.   

Please send reading books and folders into school each day, books will be changed on 

Mondays and Thursdays only to enable us to quarantine the books before going back 

into general circulation. 

Please find attached the spelling lists for Y1 and Y2 for this year, we will be looking at 

these in class on a regular basis. We also attach the class topic web showing an outline 

of what we will be covering in class. 

 

After reviewing the first couple of days back in class under the new rules, we would 

now like to ask that the children do not come into school with large bags and excess 

equipment. We are not using the cloakrooms at present, and so all of this is being 

stored under tables – it is becoming quite cluttered! Please only send your child in with 

the equipment that they really need – bags should not be necessary. Thank you. 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the school office who will 

forward any correspondence to us. 

 

Best Wishes 

 
Lisa Murrell,  Ally Weetch, Elaine Cox and Cath Pargeter 
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